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To: Board of County Commissioners
From: Carole H. Jaramillo, Finance Division Director
Through: Katherine Miller, County Manager
Date: June 30, 2016
RE: Government Finance Officers Association Certificate Of Achievement

For Excellence In Financial Reporting Awarded To Santa Fe County For
Fiscal Year 2015. (Finance Division/Carole Jaramillo)

ISSUE

The Santa Fe County Finance Division has received the government Finance Officers Association
(GFOA) Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting for its comprehensive
annual financial report (CAFR) for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2015.

BACKGROUND

Beginning with the fiscal year ended June 30, 2011, the Finance Division has submitted its annual
CAFR to the Government Finance Officers Association to be reviewed by a an impartial panel to
ensure that it meets the program standards and demonstrates a constructive “spirit of full disclosure”
to clearly communicate the County’s financial position.

The GFOA Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Finance in Financial Reporting is the
highest form of recognition in the area of governmental accounting and financial reporting and
represents a significant accomplishment by the County and its management.
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To: Board of County Commissioners
From: Carole H. Jaramillo, Finance Director
Through: Katherine Miller, County Manager
Date: June 30, 2016
RE: Government Finance Officers Association Distinguished Budget

Presentation Award To The County Of Santa Fe For Fiscal Year Beginning
July 1, 2015. (Finance Division/Carole Jaramillo)

ISSUE

The Santa Fe County Finance Division has received the Government Finance Officers Association
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the fiscal year 2016 public budget document.

BACKGROUND

Each year Santa Fe County’s Finance Division produces a public budget document which contains
information regarding the current fiscal year’s budget in addition to historical information, budget
policies, departmental goals and performance measures as well as other relevant information. This
document may then be submitted to the Government Finance Officers Association to be reviewed
by an independent panel of reviewers and judged on nationally recognized guidelines as to how well
the County’s budget document serves as a policy document, a financial plan, an operations guide
and a communications device.

The award represents a significant achievement by the County and reflects its commitment to
meeting the highest principles of governmental budgeting. The award is valid for a period of one
year only. We believe our current budget continues to conform to program requirements and we
will be submitting it to GFOA to determine its eligibility for another award.
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